
GOVT. POLYTECHNIC JAMNAGAR

 March 2023

THE NEWS

CIVIL DEPT.- NEWSLETTER

CIVIL ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT CELEBRATES
TEACHERS' DAY!

A DAY OF APPRECIATION AND RECOGNITION

THE CIVIL ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT AT G. P.
JAMNAGAR CAME ALIVE WITH JOY AND GRATITUDE ON
5TH SEPTEMBER 2022 AS WE CELEBRATED TEACHERS'
DAY! IT WAS A HEARTWARMING OCCASION DEDICATED

TO ACKNOWLEDGING THE INVALUABLE
CONTRIBUTIONS OF OUR DEDICATED FACULTY

MEMBERS WHO SHAPE THE FUTURE ENGINEERS OF
TOMORROW.

FESTIVITIES AND FUN
THE DAY BEGAN WITH A WARM WELCOME ADDRESS BY

THE PRINCIPAL & DEPARTMENT HEAD, EXPRESSING
SINCERE APPRECIATION FOR THE TIRELESS EFFORTS
AND GUIDANCE OUR TEACHERS PROVIDE. STUDENTS

THEN TOOK CENTRE STAGE, SHOWERING THEIR
TEACHERS WITH HEARTFELT MESSAGES, POEMS, AND
EVEN A CAPTIVATING SKIT PORTRAYING THE UNIQUE

BOND BETWEEN STUDENTS AND TEACHERS IN THE
DEPARTMENT.

A TOUCH OF CREATIVITY

THE CELEBRATIONS WOULDN'T BE COMPLETE
WITHOUT A DASH OF CREATIVITY! STUDENTS

ORGANIZED A FUN "DESIGN YOUR DREAM
BRIDGE" COMPETITION, SHOWCASING THEIR

ENGINEERING SKILLS AND IMAGINATION. THE
WINNING DESIGNS WERE DISPLAYED FOR ALL

TO ADMIRE, HIGHLIGHTING THE
DEPARTMENT'S FOCUS ON FOSTERING BOTH

TECHNICAL EXPERTISE AND ARTISTIC
EXPRESSION.

A DAY TO REMEMBER
TEACHERS' DAY IN THE CIVIL ENGINEERING

DEPARTMENT SERVED AS A BEAUTIFUL
REMINDER OF THE PROFOUND IMPACT OUR
TEACHERS HAVE ON STUDENTS' LIVES. WE

ARE GRATEFUL FOR THEIR DEDICATION,
KNOWLEDGE, AND UNWAVERING SUPPORT IN
SHAPING US INTO FUTURE-READY ENGINEERS.
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WELCOME TO THE FUTURE OF INFRASTRUCTURE: CIVIL
ENGINEERING ORIENTATION HIGHLIGHTS! DT.12-9-2022

GREETINGS, FIRST-YEAR CIVIL ENGINEERING STUDENTS! WE'RE
THRILLED TO WELCOME YOU TO THE EXCITING WORLD OF

BUILDING A BETTER TOMORROW! TO KICK-OFF YOUR
ACADEMIC JOURNEY, WE'VE PREPARED A POWER-PACKED

ORIENTATION PROGRAM DESIGNED TO INTRODUCE YOU TO THE
WONDERS OF CIVIL ENGINEERING AND EQUIP YOU FOR

SUCCESS.

HERE'S A GLIMPSE OF WHAT AWAITS YOU:

DEPARTMENT WELCOME: GET TO KNOW THE DEPARTMENT
FACULTY, INCLUDING PROFESSORS WITH REAL-WORLD

EXPERIENCE AND INDUSTRY CONNECTIONS. THEY'LL SHARE
THEIR PASSION FOR CIVIL ENGINEERING AND ANSWER YOUR

BURNING QUESTIONS.

CURRICULUM UNVEILING: DIVE DEEP INTO THE FASCINATING
WORLD OF CIVIL ENGINEERING COURSES. DISCOVER HOW

SUBJECTS LIKE STRUCTURAL ANALYSIS, FLUID MECHANICS,
AND TRANSPORTATION ENGINEERING WILL PAVE THE WAY FOR

YOUR FUTURE CONTRIBUTIONS.

MEET YOUR MENTORS: OUR DEDICATED UPPERCLASSMEN WILL
BE THERE TO GUIDE YOU THROUGH YOUR FIRST YEAR. THEY'LL
SHARE VALUABLE TIPS, ANSWER YOUR QUESTIONS, AND HELP

YOU NAVIGATE THE ACADEMIC LANDSCAPE WITH
CONFIDENCE.

INDUSTRY INSIGHTS: HEAR FROM SUCCESSFUL CIVIL
ENGINEERS WORKING ON GROUNDBREAKING PROJECTS! GAIN
INSPIRATION AND LEARN ABOUT THE DIVERSE CAREER PATHS

YOU CAN PURSUE AFTER GRADUATION.

BEYOND THE CLASSROOM: EXPLORE THE VIBRANT STUDENT
ORGANIZATIONS WITHIN THE DEPARTMENT. GET INVOLVED IN

DESIGN COMPETITIONS, PARTICIPATE IN GUEST LECTURES, AND
NETWORK WITH FELLOW CIVIL ENGINEERING ENTHUSIASTS.

CAMPUS TOUR: EMBARK ON A GUIDED TOUR OF THE
DEPARTMENT'S FACILITIES. GET ACQUAINTED WITH THE LABS,
WORKSHOPS, AND RESOURCES AVAILABLE TO ENHANCE YOUR

LEARNING EXPERIENCE.

FUN AND GAMES: WE BELIEVE IN LEARNING THAT'S BOTH
ENRICHING AND ENJOYABLE! GET READY FOR INTERACTIVE
ACTIVITIES AND TEAM-BUILDING EXERCISES TO BOND WITH

YOUR CLASSMATES AND CREATE LASTING MEMORIES.
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CIVIL ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT
CELEBRATES THE NATIONAL GAME

AWARENESS PROGRAMME WITH  
NATIONAL SPORTS DAY ON SEPTEMBER

22ND, 2022, THE CIVIL ENGINEERING
DEPARTMENT AT G. P. JAMNAGAR GEARED

UP FOR A DAY FILLED WITH FUN AND
AWARENESS ABOUT INDIA'S GAMES

ENCOURAGING PARTICIPATION
THE DEPARTMENT FACULTY ACTIVELY

PARTICIPATED IN THE EVENTS, CREATING A
FUN AND INCLUSIVE ATMOSPHERE. THIS

CELEBRATION NOT ONLY HIGHLIGHTED THE
IMPORTANCE OF SPORTS BUT ALSO SERVED AS

A GREAT TEAM-BUILDING EXERCISE FOR
STUDENTS AND FACULTY ALIKE.

THE CIVIL ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT
REMAINS DEDICATED TO FOSTERING A

WELL-ROUNDED LEARNING EXPERIENCE
FOR ITS STUDENTS. 


